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MORE INFORMATION 
Details about the parish council including 
meeting minutes, agendas and major topic 
information can be found on the website. 

 
www.shillingford.org.uk 

 
 

 

QUESTIONS? COMMENTS? 
Any comments or questions for the 

parish council please contact the clerk. 
 

Parish Clerk: Sarah Sharpe 
T: 01392 811614 

E: shillingfordpc@gmail.com 
 

 

DEFIBRILLATORS  
A familiarisation session 
has been arranged with the 
Community Heartbeat 
Trust who supplied our 
defibrillators. The session 
will be in the village hall in 
Shillingford St George at 
10am on Saturday 3 
December.  It will take 
about an hour and will 
introduce the defibrillation 
equipment and how to use 
it.  Whilst you don’t need to 
be trained to use the 
defibrillator, as it gives 
verbal instructions, being 
familiar with the 
equipment and processes 
will help you remain 
confident in a crisis.  So 
please come along and find 
out how you could save a 
life. 
 
VILLAGE HALL 
TOILETS 
The Parish Council have 
been successful in an 
application to Teignbridge 
District Council Elector 
fund and have an additional 
£342 to donate to the toilet 
refurbishment fund  

 

 
WAR MEMORIAL 
The war memorial at 
Peamore has been given 
listed building status due to 
the historic interest of its 
origin.  The war memorial 
at Shillingford St George 
was deteriorating due to 
lack of air and light and 
therefore the tree canopy 
above it has been raised.  
  
COUNCILLORS 
DETAILS ON PARISH 
WEBSITE 
In order to ensure your 
parish councillors are more 
accessible to you, their 
contact details are on the 
parish website. If you wish 
to have something 
discussed at a parish 
council meeting, please 
contact one of your 
councillors or the clerk to 
have it added to the agenda.  
 
MARQUEE 
The parish council are 
researching the possibility 
of acquiring a floor and 
lighting for the new 
marquee. This will 
hopefully make it an 
attractive additional facility 

for functions held at the 
village hall.  
LITTER PICK  
Traditionally the Parish 
Council arranges a ‘litter 
pick’ in the spring to tidy 
up the parish before the 
hedgerows and verges 
grow.  Volunteers are asked 
to give a couple of hours of 
their time to help.  This has 
been arranged for Saturday 
11 March next year.  Look 
out for details nearer the 
time.  
 
LEGAL UPDATES 
The parish council is now 
registered for the handling 
of data under the Data 
Protection Act.  The parish 
council, as an employer has 
also fully complied with its 
legal duties with the 
pension Regulator. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Our next meeting will be 
on Monday 5 December 
starting at 7:30pm. Please 
come along and have your 
say. 
 
Shillingford Parish 
Council 
 


